
 

                                 10.02.2023 
 

 
FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 

 

 

   Our dear clients, partners, and friends, 
 
   This week passed under the sign of important diplomatic and military support of 

Ukraine. It’s about the next defense package, which will include, in particular, 

long-range weapons. With the efforts of the entire civilized world, we continue to 

do whatever it takes to win. 

 

   Centravis production continues to work. During the daytime we receive 20% less 

than the required amount of electricity (6 MW per hour) but at night we work at 

full capacity, because we receive power in full (8 MW per hour). All of our 

equipment is running, the Hot and the Cold Shops are working. 

 

   Our logistics team constantly controls the safest ways to deliver the finished 

products. Our Sales offices worldwide in Essen, Milan, Krakow, Lugano, Houston, 

and Dubai are ready to your requests. The Financial and Administrative 

Departments, Customer support are also ready to help.  

 

   Centravis CEO Yuriy Atanasov and Production Director Andriy Krasjuk stay in 

Ukraine and keep working in Nikopol. 

 
   The main processes have already been launched at the new production in Uzhhorod. 

We are preparing for a full-fledged launch and are optimistic about the future of 

Ukraine and company’s future as well.  

 

 
    

Thank you for choosing Ukrainian products!  

Glory to Ukraine!  

 

Sincerely, 

Artem Atanasov aatanasov@centravis.com 

Tel: +38 067 636 07 91 
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